
From: Angela Stout-Eveld
To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Cc: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Deny Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River watershed.
Date: Saturday, April 01, 2017 4:50:21 AM

Angela Stout Eveld
6408 Pear Orchard Rd
Charleston, AR 72933
(501) 891-0401

Governor Hutchinson & ADEQ:

My family and I spend a lot of time at the Buffalo River swimming, canoeing, and fishing.  Please protect it in
every way possible from contamination.  Let's keep Arkansas the natural state by protecting our waters and
streams.  No one wants to swim or fish in a river that's contaminated with swine feces or urine.  In doing so,
Arkansas will be a model for America in saying no to water contamination for corporate profit.  

Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the Buffalo River watershed. This industrial
operation has no business in the geologically sensitive karst environment of our own national river. Any failures or
long term degradation risks a $62M tourism industry in one of the poorest areas of our state. Deny it because it
makes economic sense. Deny it out of respect for the Arkansans who came before you who fought to protect it.

Sincerely,

Angela Stout-Eveld
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From: Hendrix, Deandra
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: FW: Internal_Server_Error_Web_Submission:_#1491039372532
Date: Monday, April 03, 2017 8:18:28 AM

The comment below came through the website.
 
Deandra Hendrix, MSIT
Webmaster
Office of Operations & Outreach | Information Technology Services
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Dr | North Little Rock, AR  72118  |  hendrix@adeq.state.ar.us
Phone: 501.682.0680 |  Fax: 501.682.0565  | www.adeq.state.ar.us

 
-----Original Message-----
From: No-Reply 
Sent: Saturday, April 1, 2017 4:38 AM
To: ADEQWebFeedBack
Subject: Internal_Server_Error_Web_Submission:_#1491039372532
 
*******************************************************************************
Email Address: ajstout34@yahoo.com
Name: Angela Stout-Eveld
Category:
Mailing Address: 6408 Pear Orchard Rd
City: Charleston
State: AR
Zip: 72933
Phone Number: (501) 891-0401
Division: Webmaster
Referring Page:  //www.adeq.state.ar.us/poa/pi/ Email ID: 1491039372532
Date: 4/1/2017
Time: 4:36:49 AM
 
Questions Comments:
 
Governor Hutchinson & ADEQ: Please deny the Regulation 5 permit for the C&H swine factory in the
Buffalo River watershed. This industrial operation has no business in the geologically sensitive karst
environment of our own national river. Any failures or long term degradation risks a $62M tourism
industry in one of the poorest areas of our state. Deny it because it makes economic sense. Deny it
out of respect for the Arkansans who came before you who fought to protect it
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